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23rd April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back. We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. 
 
Our topic this term is ‘Living and Growing’. The children will be planting flowers, fruits and 
vegetables. We aim to take advantage of our beautiful outdoor environment and carry out the 
majority of our learning outside. As a class we will be learning about living things, observing and 
predicting change. 
 
We are delighted with the children’s progress in phonics. This term we will continue with Phase 4 
and focus on reading and writing simple sentences. 
 
Reading books will be changed on a Monday and Thursday, so please ensure that your child 
returns their books on these days. Children will also have the opportunity to change their Library 
books on a Wednesday each week.  
 
 
Welly Walks will continue weekly, so please provide your child with a clearly named pair of 
wellington boots to keep in school.  During our Welly Walks, we will be completing Forest School 
activities as part of our Wellness on Wednesday.  
  
Fox class will have a P.E session with our Sports Coach every Tuesday during Summer 1. Please 
could children come into school dressed in PE kits on this day. As it is still a little chilly, we are 
more than happy for children to wear joggers and to wear their school sweatshirt over their PE top.  
We will be preparing for sports day by learning new skills working as a team.  
 
 
We are all looking forward to the coming term, and as always, please do not hesitate to contact us 
if you have any worries or concerns. 
 

Many Thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Amy Fowler and Mrs Caroline Free 

 


